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SUBJECT: Northbound 5th Ave West in Duluth to Temporarily Close May 12
BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Northbound S5th Ave West in Duluth to Temporarily Close

May 12

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is reminding the public that the north bound lane of 5th
Avenue West will be closed, between Superior Street and the alley just below West First Street,
starting May 12th until approximately June 5th, due to crane placement for precast installation
for the maurices Headquarters construction. Motorists are encouraged to use West First Street
or West 2nd Street to access the trio of government buildings and surrounding businesses.

The relocation of this crane will open up 4th Ave West to motor vehicle traffic.
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